Dec 13th 2018

To all Members of SMHA (SouthPoint), EMHA (Essex) and ENSMHA (Erie NS) 
On April 21st the SMHA, EMHA and ENSMHA reviewed and implemented a proposal for a two-year pilot project in conjunction with the OMHA. The pilot project allowed SMHA, EMHA, ENSMHA to operate with shared boundaries between the 3 associations in an effort to maximize our ability to provide Rep hockey within the area. 
            To date the 2018-19 season has been successful enabling many players to play Rep hockey within the new boundaries. Representatives of SMHA, EMHA and ENSMHA have been meeting on a regular basis to review the current season and to discuss the future. Recently; representatives from all 3 associations met with representatives from the OMHA to discuss our mutual intent to operate the 2019-20 season similar to the 2018-19 season.  This agreement will allow for the maximum number of teams to be offered within all Divisions within the partnership area. More details to follow.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Respectfully,
Greg Liebrock President SouthPoint Minor Hockey
Shawn Carrswell President Essex Minor Hockey
Kevin Wright President Erie NorthShore Minor Hockey

